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Mr Jeffrey Gilham

Senior Project Manager

Western Sydney Office

Technical and Project Services Division
Roads and Maritime Services

PO Box 973

Parramatta CBD NSW 2124

Dear Mr Gilham

The Northern Road Upgrade Project (SSI-7127) — Ancillary Facility Management Plan
(condition A16)

I refer to your correspondence dated 14 September 2018, and supplementary correspondence
dated 12 October 2018 seeking the Secretary’s approval of the Ancillary Facility Management
Plan, Revision F, under condition A16 of the project approval.

I note that the Ancillary Facility Management Plan details the establishment and use of the
main ancillary facility located adjacent to the new The Northern Road alignment at the northern
extent of the project. The plan also includes a final noise barrier design based on concepts in
the Environmental Impact Statement, following refinement of the facility. The Ancillary Facility
Management Plan also includes an environmental risk analysis that will be updated throughout
construction of the project.

I have reviewed this information and | consider that it satisfactorily addresses the requirements
of condition A16. Accordingly, | approve the Ancillary Facility Management Plan, Revision F.

If you have any queries regarding this matter, please contact Joanne Glass, Senior Planning
Officer on 02 8289 6661 or joanne.glass@planning.nsw.gov.au

Yours sincerely

g o J3-10-1%
St Warren

Director, Infrastructure Management
As delegate of the Secretary
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